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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to 9th Grade English.  My name is Sara Cole and I am very excited to be teaching the 9th Grade College Prep classes this year.  

The 9th Grade curriculum is divided into two distinct semesters, the first of which focuses on nonfiction reading and writing.  During the first semester, we will focus on types of essays and structures, reading strategies for non-fiction texts, narratives, and other non-fiction based projects. We will begin with short articles and excerpts and move to longer nonfiction readings.    

Throughout the year students will be working on grammar and vocabulary.  Students are required to complete at least one choice reading book per quarter (in addition to any assigned reading).  Please encourage your student to read and discuss his/her book with you. 
The second semester will focus on fiction.  We will begin with short stories followed by novellas and novels.  We will complete our year with a classic drama.  Students will use literary analysis to discuss their reading.  Students will also work on composing short pieces of fiction using literary devices present in the reading.  

I have created a website for 9th Grade English.  On this site you will find resources, assignments, handouts, and other information regarding your student’s class: http://mscoleenglish.weebly.com .
Please feel free to contact me anytime by email (sara_cole@fivetowns.net) or phone at: 236-7800 ext. 224.   I am available every day after school.  I encourage students to see me after school if they need any assistance.  I am here to help students succeed and I will work with them in any way I can.  I look forward to a wonderful year!
Below is a list of supplies your student will need for English this year: 

*1.5-2” three ring binder

*Composition notebook
*Flash Drive
*Pens

*Pencils
Regards, 

Sara F. Cole 
207.236.7800               25 Keelson Drive, Rockport, Maine 04856         
fax 207.236.7813

www.fivetowns.net/chrhs

